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Dear brothers and sisters, grace, and peace!  
We are so thankful for your partnership, and you are always in our prayers. 
Praise God we are in Foz do Iguaçu! We place the basics in twelve luggage, and we came. It was 

22 hours ride; it was a great trip. We found an apartment and we start setting up things. The worst 
part is to find a place to live but God guide us in mighty ways, and we are relieved. God placed good 
people to guide us through this process. In Brazil when you rent a house you rent just the walls, you 
need to bring and hook up everything. It is stressful, but it is worth for what we are going to do here. 
We know that God has wonderful things to His kingdom in Foz and we are blessed to be a part of that 
with all of you. Please keep us in your prayers.  

 

                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

  
We have the Lord’s supper by ourselves on the first Sunday and we celebrated one more 

opportunity to be a tool in God’s hands to spread His word. We already have contacts for personal 
Bible study; please pray for them. We also found a Sister here in Foz. Her name is Claudia, she is 
eighty-three and came from Atibaia/São Paulo. We are going there every Sunday to have a Lord’s 
supper together until we start our worship at the Church building.  
 

 

 

 

 
We had great walks to try to find a place for the church to meet. Praise God we finally found 

one in a great neighborhood. The members already cleaned it up (lol). We were in a hurry to find one 
because our brothers from Arkansas are coming to help us to have a great start. They are coming May 
30th. Please pray for them as they travel and work here in Foz. We are grateful for their time and 
willingness to come and help to start the church in Foz. God will do remarkable things; we believe.  
 

 

 

 

 



The building is ready for the furniture: chairs, tables, baptistry, and supplies; praying for good 
places and prices to buy them. 

We are happy to be here; like the sign on the right: no 
return beyond this point. We are here to start the Church of our 
Lord and savior and we will do it together. Together will go far. 
Thank you so much for sending us. Please keep this mission work 
in your prayers. We know that there are many people in need to 
hear the good News of Jesus and to obey in Foz do Iguaçu.  

We are glad to have all of you in our team.  
You have a great part in this mission.  
We hope someday you can come to see the work you have tremendously blessed.  
We love and miss you! God bless!  
In Him, 
Your missionaries Rui and Nadia Diogo. 
  

If you are willing to help this ministry please send your support to: 
Lamesa Church of Christ 702 N 14th Street – Lamesa, TX - 79331-3222 

Phone (806) 872-8369 or (806)201-0053 Mark Hackett 
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Hannah’s address  
2810 Milwaukee Ave #10209 
Lubbock, TX – 79407. 
 


